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                         20th March 2023 

Year 6 SATs Week Breakfast   

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

As you know during SATS week, Tuesday 9th May- Friday 12th May we will be running a 

breakfast club for all Year 6 pupils. This will be from 8am every morning that week. The 

children will need to come to the main gate to be let in.  

We find that the breakfast club with their peers is really beneficial for the children. It helps 

to relax them and ease any nerves, it means they are here and settled early ready for the 

tests and if there are any last minute worries, wobbles or questions the teachers can 

address them. The school pays for the breakfast.  

The breakfast will include a choice of bacon rolls, sausage baps, beans on toast and toast. 

There will be vegetarian, halal and gluten free options available. So that we can cater for the 

correct numbers of dietary needs, please could you complete and return the slip below. 

Please ask if you have any questions or concerns about anything related to SATS week. 

Thank you for your support,  

Kind regards, 

Sarah Barwell  

___________________________________________________________________________ 

Please tick all boxes that apply to your child  

My child will be coming to SATS breakfast       

My child needs a gluten free option                                                       

My child needs a vegetarian option                                                        

My child needs a halal option 

Child’s name:                                                                      Class: 

Signed:  

http://www.wordsworthprimary.co.uk/

